
        COVID-19 Alert November 18, 2020 

 
IMPORTANT COVID-19 UPDATE:  

TRAVEL ORDER ANNOUNCEMENT FROM PENNSYLVANIA GOVERNOR WOLF’S ADMINISTRATION  
 
The State of Pennsylvania has issued new travel restrictions. In compliance with this new order, Willow Valley 
Communities will implement the following requirements beginning Friday, November 20, 2020. 

• Anyone who visits Pennsylvania from another state (including Pennsylvania residents returning home to PA 
after visiting another state) must have a negative COVID-19 test within 72 hours prior to entering the 
Commonwealth. 

• If the individual cannot obtain a test or chooses not to, they must quarantine for 14 days upon arrival in 
Pennsylvania. 

These new requirements may directly impact your own plans or plans for your visiting guests at Willow Valley 
Communities. To comply with the order from the State of Pennsylvania, beginning Friday, Team Members at our two 
campus screening locations will ask all Residents, guests, Team Members, contractors/ vendors, and visitors a new 
travel question related to out of state travel. If evidence of compliance with the Pennsylvania orders is not presented 
to our screeners, the individual(s) will be turned away and not permitted to enter our Communities (alternatively, 
Residents will be allowed to quarantine for 14 days in their Willow Valley Communities’ residence). Willow Valley 
Communities is allowing only adult guests, 18 and older, at this time. Please inform your guests and make plans 
accordingly.  Thank you for your cooperation by adhering to these State-imposed changes. 

  Denny—Dennis W. Griest, President & CFO 
 
 
 
 

       


